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Dear Partners in the Great Commission,

Brian approached me today and asked about guitar lessons. Brian is already a believer, and my
approach to everything is discipleship. | explained to him that playing guitar almost always leads to a
position of leadership and attention. For this reason, my lessons will include leading worship, and
turning attention towards God, rather than yourself.

He was surprised by my response, but seemed even more interested than before. Youth today
need to discover a higher purpose. Turning a self interest, into a service to God and others, is one of
the greatest steps of maturity and discipleship.

Thank YOU for praying, volunteering, and financially partnering with the YFC Studio Ministry,

And &WW YFC Studio Ministries Area Director

The Studio, Mountain Lake | Studio B, St. James | Mike’s Place, Mountain Lake For Christ is a qualified 501(C)(3)
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